
    

Shri. C. H. Nagri Municipal Eye Hospital 
& 

Nagri Eye Research Foundation Trust 
 

 

Dear Colleague, 
 
Accept season’s greetings. 

We are proud and joy to inform you that our  Alma Mater Shri C.H.Nagri Eye Hospital is 
completing 50 years journey as a leading eye care provider in Ahmedabad on 6TH November, 
2013.  

On the date of 11TH December,2013, Nagri Parivar has decided to celebrate the 50 years of 
success in providing eye care services not only to Ahmedabad but also to neighbouring states. 

On this occasion the hospital shall publish a souvenir. We solicit your valuable creative to be 
publish in the souvenir and here request you to send us poems, photographs & 
your memorable experiences at Nagri Hospital. 

 Kindly note that your creative contribution should reach us on or before 15.11.2013 on the e-
mail ID:  nagrihospital@egovamc.com, dr_tejasdesai@yahoo.com, senadip@yahoo.co.in   
 
Please inform your colleague ophthalmologists  including ex-resident doctors/ staff members of  
Nagri Eye Hospital  who have settled abroad for the same. We anticipate your valuable 
contribution to make this day a memorable one. 
 
Thanking you. 

 

Dr. Tejas Desai 

Superintendent, Shri C. H. Nagri Municipal Eye Hospital 

Hon. Secretary, Nagri Eye Research Foundation Trust 

Contact No: 9327004888 
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